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The Summer Reading Program was quite a success with more than 100 participants. The Friends of Wolfner donated t-shirts to the winners in each category. T-shirts are still available for sale at $10. If interested, contact a Friends of Wolfner Board Member. The t-shirt is white with a wolf paw holding a book in the front. In the back it reads “Be a Friend of the Wolfner Braille & Talking Book Library.”

There will be a Friends of Wolfner Board Meeting on October 11. Next year there will be a vacancy on the Board. If you are interested in being nominated, you can contact President Shirley Grauel at sagrauel6@gmail.com. You have to be a member in good standing for 1 year to be eligible to run for a board position. If you are interested in becoming a member or if you have not yet paid your dues for this year, you can contact Treasurer Jeremiah Wells at jeremiah54@earthlink.net. There are various membership levels, $3 for students, $5 for individuals, $10 for families, etc. You can join for 1, 2, or 3 years at a time. 

The Friends of Wolfner has a Facebook page. The URL is: https://www.facebook.com/FriendsofWolfnerTalkingBookAndBrailleLibrary/.

Written and respectfully submitted by Daniel Garcia on behalf of Shirley Grauel, President Friends of Wolfner Braille & Talking Book Library.





